
March 20, 2025 

Maple Ridge Township 

Township Road Inspection 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of Maple Ridge Township that the Town Board Supervisors will 

do a Township Road inspection on Saturday, April 26, 2025.  The supervisors will meet at the Town Hall 

located at 38724 Palm St. NW, Stanchfield, on Saturday, April 26, 2025 at 8:00AM.  Any Maple Ridge 

resident concerned about the Maple Ridge Township roads may call Supervisor George E. Carlson, 763-

245-7208, Robert Anderson, 763-267-1190 or Patrick Gerold, 612-812-7316. 

Joseph D. Rajkowski, Maple Ridge Township Clerk. mrtclerk@gmail.com 
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